Today's article comes from The Economist, titled "Hope From a Pill". http://www.economist.com/science/displaystory.cfm?story_id=10765331
 

The article describes conflicting data in the medical literature regarding potential benefit vs. lack of benefit to anti-depressant medications.  It suggests that there is a bias toward publishing studies that reveal an effect.  While the article seems to slant in the direction that there is little benefit in anti-depressant medication, the book is not closed.  Given this potential bias, as well as an increasing evidence base that challenges potential benefits in these meds, and also the rarity of available literature regarding these medications in children, what to do when guiding families?
 

One source of support is to help families make informed decisions that are reasonable for them.  The following resources can help:
 

RESOURCES ON PSYCHIATRIC MEDICATIONS IN CHILDREN:
· Psychiatric medication in children https://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds/Resources.html#section4_textarea24_heading links to websites to help inform families.  Check out the book recommendation, too.
And that's today's Developmental & Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
